
From: Katherine Coleman <KCLMN@clemson.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/18/2012 4:56:31 PM
Subject: FW: Clemson FY14 Financial Spreadsheet

Attachments: H12-2-Clemson University Spreadsheet RE-SUBMIT.xlsx

Christian,
Thanks again to you and Joshua for spending time with us going through our budget request. Please find attached the 
corrected spreadsheet for your review.
We are working on the other information you requested and will get to you as soon as possible. Do you have a certain 
deadline that we need to meet or is sometime in the next week or so OK?
Best regards,
Kathy
 
 
 
Kathy Coleman
 
From: VIRGINIA BAUMANN 

Sent: Friday, October 12, 2012 12:50 PM

To: Ford-Jennings, Nicole; Rhinehart, Karen

Cc: Katherine Coleman

Subject: Clemson FY14 Financial Spreadsheet
 
Nicole
 
Kathy brought to my attention that the Clemson financial spreadsheet has incorrect numbers in the Adjustments 
column for General Funds.  Center for Energy Systems should be $3M, Workforce Development should be $5M, and 
Student Engagement should be $2M.  Please accept this revised spreadsheet for our FY2014 submission.
 
Also, please let me know if I need to re-print anything.
 
 
 
Thanks,
Virginia Baumann
Budget Office Director
Clemson University
G-06 Sikes Hall
Clemson, SC  29634
(864) 656-2422 phone
(864) 656-2008 fax
vbauman@clemson.edu
 

mailto:Katherine%20Coleman%20%3CKCLMN@clemson.edu%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:vbauman@clemson.edu

